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Upcoming Meetings: 

• HCA GME Leadership
Meeting, October 7-9, 2019
Amelia Island, FL

• SPA Annual Fall Meeting
October 17, 2019 Orlando,
FL

• ASA Annual Meeting

October 18-23, 2019
Orlando, FL

• American Society of
Regional Anesthesia and
Pain Medicine, Fall Meeting
Nov 14-16, 2019 New
Orleans, LA

• Society of Critical Care
Medicine Feb 16-19, 2020
Orlando, FL

• Gulf Atlantic Anesthesia
Research Conference May
3-5, 2020 Clearwater FL

Aug 2019

On July 29, 2019 we officially started our Jacksonville 
Pediatrics rotation with Reena John (CA3) being our first 
resident on the rotation. This is a four-week Advanced 
Pediatric Anesthesia rotation with our residents rotating 
through both Wolfson Children's Hospital and Nemours 
Children's Specialty Care Hospital. This will give our residents 
both an increased volume and complexity of pediatric cases, 
working with additional pediatric fellowship trained attending. 
Additionally, they will work with residents and fellows from 
both Jacksonville (UF and Mayo clinic) training programs .

Special thanks to Dr. Gianella Russo for helping to make this 
happen. As a previous pediatric fellow from that program she 
helped tremendously.  Thanks to Reena John for accepting the 
challenge of being first resident on the rotation. Additionally, 
thank you to Belinda and Oz for all the behind the scenes work 
to get this accomplished

Jacksonville Pediatrics Rotation Launched

Two of Seven 2019 FSA ASA Resident Delegates from Kendall

Drs. Sharlene Lobo and Catalina Carvajal were selected by the FSA as 2019 ASA 
Resident Delegates. The FSA only has 7 ASA Resident Delegates in total, having 
2 selected from our program is a great honor. 

ASA LifeBox Resident Challenge in Full Swing

Residency recruitment and 
MATCH season starts Sept. 15  
Sept 15 marks the beginning of the 
recruitment season for our next class of 
residents with the opening of ERAS. 
There is a lot of work to be done both 
during interview season and in the next 
month to prepare if you would like to be 
involved in our RISE (Recrtuitment, 
Interview, Selection, and Engagement) 
committee (or any of our other 
committees) please let me know.

FSA makes an impact at the 
FMA Annual Meeting

The FMA Annual Meeting was held 
August 9-11 in Orlando, FL. The FSA had 
a noticeable presence with having an FSA 
written resolution accepted and raising 
the 3rd most money among specialty 
societies for the FMA PAC.

Two of the FSA delegates were our own, 
Drs. Leopoldo Rodriguez and Nicholas 
Nedeff. 

With access to the 
"Physicans Lounge" being 
removed, we are 
exploring having food for 
the residents brought to 
the Anesthesia Lounge 
starting within the next 
week to remedy the  
limitations with access to 
food.

The 2019 ASA LifeBox Resident Challenge is underway with residency programs 
competing to raise the most money overall and per resident.  Please support this 
worthy cause and our residents.  In the past we have come in 2nd place twice. We 
will have a fundraising event on 9/7 details on page 2 of this Newsletter.

Resident Access to 
Faculty Lounge 
Removed

• Mentor-Mentee meetings 
should take place between 
now & 1st week of Sept.
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